


reply from messages left on Mr Mcdonough's phone since then.Should the Commission require a

copy of this email and also a copy of Mr Berry's response to the meeting onsite, i can forward these
on.

8)

We have also had a Noise Logger placed on our property for 3 weeks This was carried out
by Spectrum Acoustics and EMM Consulting.Below are the results whi

ch | have also given to
Jonathan Berry from Wedgetail Consulting.

The filtered background noise levels af the respile centre which will be used to de
criteria for the project were:

® Day-30dB
® Lvening — 30 dB
@ Night — 27 dB

lermine noise

These are equal or lower to the minimum background noise levels used by the NSW Noise Policy
Jor Industry, so minimum noise criteria will be applicable to the project.

Ambient (LAeq) noise levels aren 't really used for any part of this assessment, but since that is what
he s requested:

® Day— 56 dB
® Evening - 50 dB
® Night - 40 dB

Cheers,
Jesse

Jesse Tribby

T
www emmeonsulling.com.au
9) Theproponent Mr Williams has made a number of concessions should this quarry receive approval

by Planning,and in due course should there be issues regarding Blasting,noise,vibration,dust etc.On
reflection some of these concessions would alleviate some of the negative issues resulting from
quarrying activities.However once the quarry is operating ,issues will be ongoing and some wll! be
unforseen.The environment that we have been operating in at Six Mile Rd for the last 25 yea.rs is
unique to us and is our biggest asset to our Disable clients.The introduction of a quarry w}thm such
a close proximity to our centre will have impacts and must change the nature of the existing

environment.No one can foresee and plan for every eventuality.In the end,should this quarry be
approved there can be no stopping its activities.The amounts of rock planned to be removed from









